
From Our President

Dear Friends,

It's hard to believe that we are more than half way
through 2022! This past year we were chosen to build a
new garage for Community Transportation Network in
New Haven, Indiana. Construction on the 15,000 SF
garage was completed this spring and CTN officially
began operations at their new location this month.
 
We were honored to have been chosen to partner
with CTN and help them make this project a reality. For
two decades, CTN has worked to ease the burden of
transportation for residents in the area. Their new
facility in New Haven provides more efficient services
to southeast and east Allen County residents. Our
community greatly depends on the services CTN offers
and this expansion will help them to assist more
residents than ever before.
 
Thank you again to CTN for their partnership during the
process and for their trust in our team at Felderman
Design-Build.
 



Ryan Harris
President, Felderman Design-Build

Teel Optometry

We have been chosen to complete a
build out for Teel Optometry's new

2,000 SF office space.

Murray Equipment

We have been selected to complete a
10,800 SF building for Murray Equipment.

Orthopediatrics Office

We have been hard at work on a new
office renovation for Orthopediatrics.

HMC Mixers

We have been contracted to complete
a 55,000 SF building addition for HMC

Mixers.

Nucor

We are working hard on an extensive
interior remodel to Vulcraft's existing

building.



We'd like to give a warm welcome to our new team members!

Chris Moore : Director of Construction Justin Kopke : Foreman



Jenn and Rebecca spent the day at the Camp Watcha Wanna Do Golf
Fundraiser at Orchard Ridge Country Club on June 3rd. Camp Watcha-

Wanna-Do, is a non-profit Indiana Corporation serving adolescent cancer
survivors in Northeastern Indiana and the surrounding areas. We are proud
to support such an amazing organization! Find out more about the camp

at https://www.campwatchawannado.com/

Jenn and Rebecca spent July 14th at the Greater Fort Wayne Inc. Greater
Golf Open. We were so excited to be part of such a wonderful event!

​Thank you to Autumn Ridge Golf Club for hosting!

Members of our team attended the ribbon cutting event for

​CTN's new garage in New Haven on July 12th.

Congratulations to CTN and their team!

https://www.facebook.com/OrchardRidgeCountryClub/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZV8FXLF_teL5aQUdIipN8DMea7Rr579e7Xz8-iokYDcuvzLuJIJjnSTLDAjHZGmhQyYVeeCRLnXb-EInGVlFNDToLlWZa9n_siPTKJ93QwrxlV9zfLyoj4AcE9CGQiWRea3UOraBSShlIHFRryPbPViWcss8e5NF5g0IBx7GxkXjw2BL0BD3Yms9CALPbq5fHngFp2MNOqHWBWOicVN2C8M&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/CampWatchaWannaDo/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZV8FXLF_teL5aQUdIipN8DMea7Rr579e7Xz8-iokYDcuvzLuJIJjnSTLDAjHZGmhQyYVeeCRLnXb-EInGVlFNDToLlWZa9n_siPTKJ93QwrxlV9zfLyoj4AcE9CGQiWRea3UOraBSShlIHFRryPbPViWcss8e5NF5g0IBx7GxkXjw2BL0BD3Yms9CALPbq5fHngFp2MNOqHWBWOicVN2C8M&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.campwatchawannado.com/?fbclid=IwAR27uz6sYLfSNHpN3j85eqsRNZypEzrZiRHjReUcqWWu6m9bmiIZbjQxTIc
https://www.facebook.com/GreaterFortWayneInc?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXlmFo4-kaa19UQnps-eADVvffaxG8q6YIRtf4hW5RgibwTcqKRj7N2esP_sn7hFvqwTtb7-fcd25Cd-0iycQJ18Ie9mVh2DmSYvjBaBWJA9cmoRav0s-El55nJIYKV-XGkE9CQ3Rd2otnSR3n7Gl5KLze9THMx6dG2GObM6RB5wg&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/Autumn-Ridge-Golf-Club-213467732008790/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXlmFo4-kaa19UQnps-eADVvffaxG8q6YIRtf4hW5RgibwTcqKRj7N2esP_sn7hFvqwTtb7-fcd25Cd-0iycQJ18Ie9mVh2DmSYvjBaBWJA9cmoRav0s-El55nJIYKV-XGkE9CQ3Rd2otnSR3n7Gl5KLze9THMx6dG2GObM6RB5wg&__tn__=kK-R


We are currently hiring for the following positions:

Field Staff: Superintendent, Foreman, Skilled Laborer
Project Manager

Business Development

Please contact Jennifer Vanderpool at 260.760.0746 or
jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com for more information. ​

 ​  ​

Contact Us

mailto:jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com
https://www.facebook.com/FeldermanDesign/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/felderman-design-build/
https://www.felderman.com/

